Student FAQs

| graduated before 2010 and need a replacement

certificate. Who should | contact?

Students who are applying for a replacement certificate should note that Swansea
University began issuing its own certificates in 2010. The majority of students who
graduated before this date would have had their certificates issued by the
University of Wales, and they should contact that institution to obtain a
replacement. The University of Wales has an online shop and replacement
certificates can be ordered here: https://shop.wales.ac.uk/
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